
Update on McKownville water/storm drain construction project 15 January 2020

The contractor for the Guilderland - McKownville Water and Storm Sewer Projects, Bast Hatfield, has decided to  
shut down for the winter months. Bast Hatfield is however still responsible for the maintenance of areas  
disturbed within the project limits. So, if roadway, or other maintenance is required we will have them respond to  
the site quickly to correct any issues.

We look forward to our next meeting and to working with everyone in the spring.
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